
OFFICIAL PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CITY OF SCHOFIELD 
OPEN BOOK 

2024 ASSESSMENT ROLL 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to Section 70.45 of Wis. Statues, the 2024 Real Estate 
Assessment Rolls will be open for public inspection in the City of Schofield Council Chambers at 
City Hall, 351 Alderson St, Schofield, WI from 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Tuesday, April 30, 2024 
and Wednesday, May 1, 2024. 
 
To serve the public more efficiently, we are requesting taxpayers schedule an appointment to speak 
with an appraiser.  To schedule an appointment either call 715-261-6600 or visit our website at: 
https://forms.co.marathon.wi.us/Forms/Pre-Appointment-Questionnaire  
 
It is requested that all inquiries regarding 2024 assessments be made during the public inspection 
period which precedes the closing and certification of the assessment roll.  Property owners whose 
property values were changed by $100 or more have been sent notifications by mail. 
 
Publish:  Class 1 Notice – April 15, 2024 
 
     Paula Brummond, City Clerk 
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